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Criminal Case Fresh Start Report

FINDING: Unfortunately, based on your answers, you are likely not eligible for
a nondisclosure order because it has been less than five years since you
completed your deferred adjudication ended and your case was dismissed.

GUIDANCE: Once five years have passed after your deferred adjudication
ended and your case was dismissed, you may then be eligible for a nondisclosure
order.



